
Posted on February 8, 2022  

Testing of Voting Machines for Spring 
Primary 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 

TOWN OF GREENFIELD, LA CROSSE COUNTY 

FEBRUARY 15, 2022 SPRING PRIMARY ELECTION 

  

NOTICE is hereby given that the public test of the voting 
equipment to be used at the Spring Primary Election on February 
15, 2022 will be conducted in the Greenfield Town Hall, N1800 
Town Hall Road, La Crosse, WI at 11:00 a.m. on February 10, 
2022.  This public test is open to the general public, Chapter 5, Sec. 
5.84 Wisconsin Statutes. 
  
For additional information contact the Town Clerk’s office, N1800 
Town Hall Road, phone 608-452-4700. 
 
 

Jill Murphy 
Greenfield Town Clerk 
  


